
To the Judiciary Committee, 

I am opposed to SB 525 and urge the committee to not approve it unless it contains the "dash 
1" and "dash 3" amendments. Judges have virtually unlimited discretion to take away 
firearm's rights from people who have not been accused of, let alone convicted of, any 
crime.  This is wrong and needs to be corrected.  
 
Thank you, 
Russell Webb 
Dallas, OR 

 
 


